
 

 

Dear household 
 
Firstly, I would like to thank all those who came to our drop-in session that we held last month. I 
enjoyed meeting patients and residents and found the discussion we had and listening to your 
views, feedback and concerns very helpful.  
 
We appreciate that some residents and patients were unable to attend the last update session, 
so we are holding another one.  
 
You are invited to attend this update session at 6pm on Wednesday 16 July 2025 at Felton 
Village Hall, Main Street, NE65 9NH. The format of the last session worked really well, so 
during the first hour of next week’s session, I am going to give a verbal update and an 
opportunity for you to ask any questions. The practice team will then be available to answer any 
further questions until 8pm. We will also have plans of our refurbished surgery for you to see. 
 
As I said at our last session, we are committed to keeping primary care services in Felton 
village and to increase provision however we can. This also involves considering how we work 
with the community and voluntary sectors. Your feedback on this would be appreciated. Please 
see below our planned provision for the rest of this month – you will notice increased GP 
sessions. We will update you on clinics going forward, after July, in a newsletter we promised to 
send out. 
 

Date Clinician 

Monday 7 July Dr Helen Wilcox 

Friday 11 July Dr Helen Wilcox 

Monday 14 July  Dr Justine Norman 

Tuesday 15 July Dr Helen Wilcox 

Wednesday 16 July Krysia Pollard, healthcare assistant 

Thursday 17 July Claire Richardson, mental health worker 

Friday 18 July Dr Helen Wilcox 

Monday 21 July Dr Justine Norman 

Friday 25 July Dr Ben Burville 

Tuesday 29 July Yvonne Mossman, practice nurse 

Wednesday 30 July Krysia Pollard, healthcare assistant 

A district nurse runs a clinic every Monday. 
An allied healthcare professional runs a clinic every Friday. 

 
We are very pleased that we now have a confirmed plan going forward for the refurbishment of 
our Felton practice and if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch by 
emailing nencicb-nor.widdringtonandfelton@nhs.net. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
David Hedgcock, Managing Director 
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